
The Dutch institution SVB is now starting up the life certificate procedure 
again 

 
The Dutch institution SVB is now starting up the life certificate procedure again. Now they 
will send out the life certificates for November 2020. 
In 2 weeks, SVB will send the life certificate forms that meant to send in April 2020. 
In December, SVB are sending 2 batches: a regular batch for December 2020 and one for 
May 2020. 
Please bear in mind, that this will be continued in January 2021 and the following months.  
  
  


